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COVID-19 UPDATE 14:  
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First death in SA from COVID-19 
Sadly, SA Health can confirm a 75-year-old man from metropolitan 
Adelaide passed away overnight from COVID-19 in the Royal Adelaide 
Hospital. 

The man had recently travelled interstate. 

Despite the best efforts of the medical professionals and staff and the 
love and support of his family he passed away. 

The family have publicly implored all South Australians to abide by and 
comply with the advice and directions given by the government and 
police.   

Children’s book - Hi. This is coronavirus.  
SA Health has produced a new children’s COVID-19 book to help 
explain to South Australian children about coronavirus and the changes 
they are having to endure as a result of the current situation.  

‘Hi. This is coronavirus’ and other resources for parents and children are 
available on the SA Health website.  

People who have recovered from COVID-19 
SA Health is continuing to collate data from General Practitioners across 
the state, however, so far 89 people in South Australia have recovered 
from COVID-19. 

 

SOUTH AUSTRALIA COVID-19 CASES 

There have been 4 new cases of COVID-19 today bringing the total to 
415 confirmed cases in South Australia. 

Cases linked to the Ruby Princess cruise ship has increased by 1, to 
86 cases. 

There has also been 1 additional case linked to the Adelaide Airport 

  

 

 

 

 

https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/5ec1a063-e6ba-48ea-a549-40afba46e5e5/20043+Covid-19+Childrens+Book_WEB_Secure+%282%29.pdf?MOD=AJPERES&CACHEID=ROOTWORKSPACE-5ec1a063-e6ba-48ea-a549-40afba46e5e5-n53GLbz
https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/health+topics/health+topics+a+-+z/covid+2019/community/information+for+parents%2C+carers+and+children+about+covid-19


cluster, taking the total to 29 cases. 

To date, 89 people have been confirmed cleared of COVID-19. 

 
SA Health is your trusted source for information on COVID-19. For more 
information visit our website and follow us on Facebook or Twitter. 

SA.GOV.AU is a dedicated COVID-19 gateway, linking to relevant 
information on state and federal government websites. 

View previous COVID-19 Updates here. 
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